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Dallas Litigation Associate Bryce Pilawski has been
named a finalist in the Most Promising Newcomer
category of the 2025 Texas Legal Awards. This
accolade honors attorneys in their early years of
practice who have demonstrated exceptional
potential, work ethic, and legal acumen.

Bryce focuses his practice on commercial litigation
and insurance coverage disputes. He represents
clients in a variety of complex commercial disputes
and high-stakes litigation in both state and federal
court and as plaintiff and defendant, including
representing utility-scale energy projects and
national real estate investment firms. In his
insurance coverage practice, Bryce assists insurers
in navigating coverage issues under a range of
policies, including environmental and pollution,
commercial liability, umbrella, excess, commercial
auto, and property.

Bryce has distinguished himself through impressive
initiative and a clear drive to serve both clients and
the community. He has quickly gained hands-on
experience navigating high-stakes, nuanced legal
matters.
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